
                                                                                                                                                                           
 

Parks & Recreation and Environmental Committee  
Public Hearing Report 

 
DATE:   November 12, 2024 
TIME: 7:00 PM 
 
Committee Members Present    Committee Members Absent 
Frank Morano, Chairman of the Board   Al Klingele 
Frank P. Morano      Robert Bozza 
Anthony Riccardelli      Cliff Hagen 
Paul Sanders       John Kiernan 

 
Staff        Board Members Present 
Stacey Wertheim, Interim District Manager   Jeff Geary 
Susan LaForgia, Community Coordinator   Danny Venuto 
 
Guests 
Colleen Siuzdak, Administration Coordinator, Department of Parks, Staten Island 
Area Resident 
 
Public Contact Session 
No Speakers 
 
Agenda 
None 
 
Department of Parks Announcements 
  
Olmsted Beil House 

• NYC Parks is working with the Friends of Olmsted Beil House, who have engaged a 
company to do an assessment of the house. The assessment will help dictate the next 
steps for the ‘Friends of’ group. 
  

Aesop Park: 
• Earned the “Excellence in Public Design” award by Mayor Adams’ administration 
• Construction is expected to start Summer 2025 

  
Lemon Creek Marina Waterfront Reconstruction 

• The project is still in the design phase. 
 
 
 
 

 

BOROUGH OF STATEN ISLAND 
COMMUNITY BOARD #3  
1243 Woodrow Road - 2nd Floor 
Staten Island, NY 10309 
Telephone: (718) 356-7900     Fax: (718) 966-9013 
Website: www.nyc.gov/sicb3 
Email:   sicb3@cb.nyc.gov 



 
Parks & Environmental Committee      Page 2 of 2 
Public Hearing         November 12, 2024 
 
 
Vital Parks Explorer Tool 

• People are using the tool, and we encourage patrons to find out their local park’s 
condition score. 

  
 Events: 

• Conference House Tours,12 – 4 p.m., Saturday and Sunday, November 16th and 17th.   
• National “Take a Hike” Day Hike at Wolfe’s Pond Park, Sunday, November 17th, 11 a.m. – 

12 p.m., Chisholm and Eyelandt Street. 
  
 
 
Old Business 
None 
 
 
New Business 

• Questions about the Lemon Creek Tot Lot, Annadale Green, and the Manee-
Seguine House were raised. Colleen will obtain the information and reply. 

 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,      

     
Albert W. Klingele, Chairman 
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